
The following information on House members was received from Speaker Nadine K. 
Nakamura’s office on Monday, December 9, 2024: 
 
 
Please see the data points that were cited by Speaker Nakamura during her presentation to the 
Commission on Salaries:  
  

• During the 32nd Legislature approximately half of the House members (23/51) who 
served during the biennium held a second job 

  
• During the 31st Legislature just under half of the House members (20/51) who served 

during the biennium held a second job.  
  

• If rental property income is accounted for during both the 31st and 32nd Legislature, more 
than half of the House members relied on a second income source.  
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Frank Rogozienski  
Office of Speaker Nadine K. Nakamura 
House District 15 
State Capitol, Room 431 
415 South Beretania St. 
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